
               

From the Principals desk... 
Goulburn wins again! 
There was great anticipation for the 
announcement of the winner of the House 
Athletics. Congratulations to Goulburn on their 
narrow win and to the age group champions on 
their success at the House Sports. Thanks to 
all who attended the Athletics and our 
assembly to support our students. See further 
in the newsletter for more details and photos. 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held in the 
last week of term, Monday 12 to Friday 16 
September. Students are encouraged to attend 
interviews with their parents/carers. Please 
make a booking using the following link or QR 
code.  

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/hzb3v     

  

Last Day of Term 
Hard to believe that we are already talking 
about the last day of term. This will occur on 
Thursday September 15 with a 3:20 finish. We 
will have the usual Hot Dog/Dim Sim lunch and 
the Colour Run. Parent/Teacher Interviews will 
be held during the week after school and on 
Friday. MASK will be available from 7:45- 6pm 
on the Friday. Bookings will be essential as 
places are limited.  
Father’s Day Breakfast 
The sun was shining and Chappy had the BBQ 
fired up for a wonderful morning with dads, 
grandfathers and families. It was a great 
opportunity to celebrate the importance of 
these great role models in students lives. 
Thanks to Chappy and the staff for their help 
early this morning.  

 

 
Picasso Exhibition  
Twenty, Year 3-6 students attended the 
Picasso Exhibition at NGV on Monday. 
Everyone had a great time and enjoyed the 
experience of seeing such masterpieces in real 
life. Students also had the opportunity to create 
their own portrait prints. Thanks to Karen 
Vraca for organising this experience for our 
students. Congratulations to the students on 
their behaviour and engagement on the day. 

 
Vacation Care 
It has been great to have parents utilising this 
service at our school. Bookings can be made 
via the school. 
Community Celebration  
-Murchison East Station Upgrade 
Our talented band will be performing at the 
Murchison East Station on Friday at 
approximately 5pm as part of the celebration. 
Hope to see you there.  
I hope our fathers enjoy time with family on 
Sunday, 
Karen 
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‘Be The Best You Can Be’ 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 

Left to Right 

 

Back: Gus, Bella, Frankie, 

Charlotte, Peyton 

Front: Winnie & Ethan 

Gr F-1WV – Winnie H – For having a red hot go at the athletic sports in the wet weather. Well 
   done! 
Gr 1-2FF – Ethan T – For doing a fabulous job in LLLL and making so much progress – be  
   proud! 
Gr 3-4WW – Peyton D – By showing persistence in all learning tasks and being a pleasure to 
   teach! 
Gr 5-6BC – The Whole Class – For participating at the athletic sports with ‘Gusto’,  
   ’Determination’ and ‘Superb’ behaviour. Congrats everyone! 

  

    SCHOOL LEADERS AWARDS 

       Mrs Watson, Macy & Emmy 

               

 
                                                                    
                                                                                                    

    

   50 Nights Reading 

   Hayden C, Bella B    

  150 Nights Reading 
            Lily B 

   200 Nights Reading 

    Samuel B 

 
 

BEE FOCUS: - Being Responsible – putting            
  away sports equipment after use.          

                                                     Tuesday Sept 6 
Davey Morgan          

 

 
  



 
 
 

 
 

 

 
                                                     

TERM 3 PLANNER 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat Sun 

8 29 
 

30 
 

31  
School 
Council 
Book Club 
orders close 

September 1 
F-2 DITTO 
10:30am 
Playgroup 
 

2 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
Community 
Celebration 
Murchison 
East Station 
Premiers 
Reading 
Challenge 
Closes 

3 4 
Father’s 
Day 

9 5 
District 
Athletic 
Sports - 
Shepparton 

6 7 8 
SSS Rehearsal 
Playgroup 
 

9  
Mother Goose 
SSS 
Rehearsal 

10 
SSS 
Performance 

11 

10 12 13 14 15  
Playgroup 
Bee Shop 
Hot Dog & Dim 
Sim Lunch 
Colour Run 
Last Day Term 
3 

16  
Mother Goose 
Parent 
Teacher 
Interviews -no 
children 
required at 
school 

17 18 

 

STUDENT ABSENCES: Please phone the school or send a message via Skool Loop if your 
child is going to be away. Children are expected to be at school every day unless unwell.  
Please support your child’s learning and ensure they are at school by 8.45am every day. 
 
 

Murchison Primary School 

Student Absence Form 

 

 

Name:_____________________ 

Class:_____________       Date:_____________ 

Reason_______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature:____________________

The Parent-Child Mother Goose Program is a free 
drop-in for parents, caregivers, and young children, birth 
to 6 years old to focus on the pleasure and power of 
sharing rhymes and songs. Please join us for Singing, 
Rhymes and Snacks.  

Murchison Primary School 
Fridays during the school term from 9:15am. 

Call the school on 58 262 391 for more details. 
Everyone is Welcome 

 

 



                                                                  

HOUSE ATHLETICS 2022: Congratulations to GOULBURN on their close win in the 

House Athletics.  

Age Group Champions: 

5/6yrs Girls –  1st Melina Hill  2nd Paisley Donald   3rd Lacie Williams 

             Winnie Harrison     Mabel Hare 

                       Maxie Manson  

         Boys -  1st Logan Hetherton 2nd Jude Leeder     3rd Aston Karmi 

           Hugh Harrap          Harly Carmody 

7 yrs   Girls – 1st  Emmy Kettels       2nd Sylvie Kettels    3rd Lyla Hetherton 

    Boys - 1st Davey Morgan  2nd Ethan Titterrell  3rd Jacob Wilson  

8 yrs   Girls - 1st Esther Ewart    2nd Lucy Palmer      3rd Monique Albrey 

              Katrina McMahon

    Boys - 1st Eben Broadbent  

9 yrs   Girls - 1st Gemma Balfour        2nd Macy Harrap     3rd Zara Broadbent 

                      Quincy Kettels 

                      Charlotte Morgan 

    Boys - 1st Levi Hetherton  2nd Roy Bathman     3rd Hayden Chetkett 

10 yrs  Girls - 1st Stella Balmer       2nd Lily Balfour     3rd Charlotte Robinson 

    Boys - 1st Wally Ewart  2nd Samuel Boyle     2nd Tayte Williams 

11 yrs  Girls - 1st Grace Morgan       2nd Hailey Gell  3rd Sadie Harrap 

           Micah Syrett   

  Boys - 1st Angus Young  2nd Sam Finnigan      3rd Jacob Donoghue 

12 yrs Girls-  1st Frankie Ewart       2nd Aleisha Ablit      3rd Charlotte Sumner 

  1st Max Ewart        2nd Leavii Penwright   3rd Conor Finnigan 

                Jet Williams      Ned Bathman 

  

                               



 

  
 

 
 

             
 



 

MASK NEWS 
Happy Father’s Day for Sunday!  Hope you 

get spoiled in love!  Accounts have been sent 

out and payments are coming in, so thank you 

heaps for that. If you are having trouble, 

please see Shelly to make suitable 

arrangements.  The children have been 

enjoying some new toys that have been 

donated.  Parents, please allow some time 

for YOUR child/ren to pack up what they 

were playing with.  Packing up is an 

important skill for us all to learn. 

Thanks, Sharon 

         
 

CHAPPYS NEWS 
Location, location, location. Murchison 

Primary School was the location for the 
Father’s Day Breakfast. I want to thank 
Chappy’s Angels who shopped, came in 
early, helped, served, washed up and 

kept me on track. Even had a coffee 

made for me       Special thanks to the 

Dads, Grandads and Carers for coming. 

For me it’s all about community. There 
was a buzz in the air with lot’s of ‘that’s 
better than Macas, can I have another 

one?’ We celebrate the life of dads and 
carers in the life of our students at 
Murchison. We thank you for what you 
do and the support you give the school. I 

loved the chats.  
 
How did you go with keeping the bridges 

intact? Until next time with thanks, 

Chappy       

 
 
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDERS 

 
Don't forget to bring a water 

bottle to school everyday 

 
Pie Warmers 

Tuesday & Thursday 
Lunch Orders 

Mon, Wed & Fri 

 
Headphones Everyday  

 



7 

 

 

               


